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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Rapid City Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Marcia Elkins, Growth Management Department Director 
 
DATE:  October 21, 2005 
 
RE: Rapid City Area 2030 Long Range Transportation Plan 
 
Attached for your review is a copy of the Rapid City Area 2030 Long Range 
Transportation Plan.  The Planning Commission reviewed the Final Report on 
September 22, 2005. 
 
Staff is now requesting approval of the plan as a formal Comprehensive Plan 
Amendment. 
 
Staff Recommendation:  Approval of the Comprehensive Plan Amendment 
adopting the Rapid City Area 2030 Long Range Transportation Plan. 
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